
 

Hello, 

The Intake Disposition Reports are manually created and non-public 
information redacted before distribution.  These reports are not automatic and 
are created to facilitate the distribution of the final status of animals 
impounded at our shelter.  All animals needing placement are posted on Adopt-
a-Pet or our Department Webpage.  If the animal is not posted, it has been 
adopted, euthanized, rescued, or returned-to-owner, which means the animal 
no longer needs networking.  The Intake Disposition report only tells the 
current (final) disposition and should not impact animals still needing 
networking and/or placement into permanent loving homes.  Our priority 
continues to be the animals still at the shelter needing adoptive families.  
Thank you for networking  shelter animals and facilitating their placement.   

 

Regards,  

AVAS Staff 

 

 

 

 


